
Objection to Proposed Development - SSD-74670005 
 
Images Captured by:  
Jack Pope and Asha Walsh [Occupants of 14a Norton Street, Kingsford, NSW 2032) 
 
Dates Captured: 19th May 2025 
 
Address: 
14a Norton Street 
Kingsford, NSW 2032 
 
 
Photo 1: North Facing Rear Garden 14a Norton Street 

 
Based on current plans, the building height visible will extend beyond the height of the 
current vegetation. Our concern is that the South Facing windows will have a direct line of 
sight into our property creating concerns for our privacy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Photo 2: North Facing Rear garden 14a Norton Street 
 

 
Based on current plans, this box is an estimate of the visual impact from our rear garden. 
There is significant size and bulk visible for well used space in our home. The proposed 
height will extend beyond the height of the current vegetation.  


